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NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY

March 13, 1972

Roger S Boyd .

Assistant Director

. for Boiling Water Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing
Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, DC 20545
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Begulalary

Dear Mr Boyd: 50- 263

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT E-5979
NEPA Environmental Review

. Your letter of March 7 tabulated information required‘for a gaseous
and 1iquid effluent analysis that will be part of the environmental
review for the Monticello Plant.

- We will proceed to develop this information and convey it to yoﬁ by
your requested date of March 24.

We will also make arrangements for a March 28 and 29 meeting to
discuss the use of this information with you and representatives
of the Oak Ridge National Laboratory. Our meeting room facilities:
at the plant are somewhat limited and we suggest utilizing facilities
in our Minneapolis offices for at least the meeting on March 29.
We will coordinate with you by phone on the loglstlcs required for
the meeting. ‘

Yours very truly,

LW axdl

E C Ward, Director
Engineering Vice Presidential Staff
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